

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

January 15, 2021

Irine Katras 1676 White Bear Ave St. Paul, MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: irenexkatras@gmail.com

Re: Appeal for Property at 1676 White Bear Avenue

Dear Ms. Katras:

This is to confirm that on January 12, 2021 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended laying the matter over to **Legislative Hearing on Tuesday**, **February 2, 2021 via phone between 1:30 and 3:30 p.m. for further discussion**. Please coordinate with Fire Supervisor Angie Weise and Senior Mechanical Inspector Gary Reinsberg in having them come visit your location, they are copied on the email with this letter.

Please note that interim safety measures, such as turning off machine when not in use and cleaning grease out hourly shall remain in place.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c: Angie Weise - Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Supervisor
 Fire Supervisors
 Laura Huseby - Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector
 Gary Reinsberg - Department of Safety & Inspections, Senior Mechanical Inspector